Year 2 updates – 24/02/2025 – 7/03/2025

This fortnight, started with celebrating ‘St David’s Day’. The year 2 children looked at Daffodils, growing in our garden and created their own Daffodil pictures. They also made some 3D daffodils too, using a yellow handprint and cupcake cases. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday 5th March, the children had great fun making their own pancakes for Shrove Tuesday. They had a turn at flipping the pancakes in a cold frying pan. It was quite tricky to do but great fun! We talked together about the different toppings we like on our pancakes at home. 
The second week focused on ‘World Book Day’. We read the book ‘Gruffalo’ and participated in some lovely dance, craft and drama activities to complement this. The children also made a ‘Gruffalo crumble’ (strawberry and apple crumble) which we enjoyed for desert on Wednesday. It was delicious! 
The children brought their favourite books into school at the end of the week and talked amongst each other about why they liked their chosen book. There were some amazing costumes too. 
